
17th January 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children are all working hard and enjoying their new learning topics; it has been lovely to see 

some of the excellent work going on in classrooms. Oak Class had a lovely visit to Rand Farm 

yesterday and were a pleasure to take; they were all brilliantly behaved and represented the 

school really well.  Well done Oak Class on your first school trip! 

I was very impressed with the attendance of all pupils across school last week.   Well done to all 

four of the classes who achieved 100% attendance – what an excellent achievement!  Rockstar 

has had a very busy week this week!      

If you haven’t already signed up for one of our school clubs, please remember to do so by the 

end of the week; school clubs will start from Monday 21st January.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bentley  

Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary 

 

22.1.19—Year 5 Maths Challenge at Winchelsea 

24.1.19—Reception / Year 6 heights and weights  

24.1.19- Visit from Olympian, Sophie Allen  

24.1.19- Hilltop Meeting  -  Year 6 parents (5.00 p.m.) 

 

 

Well done to Oak, Maple, Willow and 

Rowan Class who all reached 100% 

attendance last week! 

 

Well done to the school as a whole 

for achieving 99.2% attendance. 

School Closures 
 

In the event of bad 

weather, we will 

endeavour to keep the 

school open where 

possible. However, if 

we have no alternative but to close school due 

to bad weather please check Parent Hub, 

Twitter  and Lincs FM will also be announcing 

School Closures. 

Clubs 

Clubs are available to book online via the 

Parents Evening System, please contact the 

School Office who can assist with bookings if 

you have any difficulty.  

Community Orchestra 

Community Orchestra will now take place at 

3:00pm in the school hall, please remember to 

sign up via the Parents Evening System if you 

are interested. 

Return Slips 

 

Please can Year 5 Parents/Carers remember to return their 

Testing for Grammar School Entry forms to the School 

Office. 



Useful Contacts/Information 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

 

Parents Evening Booking System: To book clubs, parents evening and other events 

 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 

 

Parent Hub: For all the latest updates on what is happening in school 

 

Download the Parent Hub app from your app store (iPhone or Android) 

Create an account 

Choose ‘Add School’ and enter @HSAPrimary 

 

 

Willoughby Foods: Our School Meal Supplier 

 

https://www.willoughby-foods.co.uk/  

 

Tel: 01205 351133  

Email: schoolmeals@willoughby-foods.co.uk  
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